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Message from the President
Happy New Year to one and all!

| hope that all of you and your families have
a Happy and Safe 2024. | know it seems too
soon for this to be here, but, well, it is! We had a
busy year last year and this year is shaping up
the same way, so let's get into some of the
details.

St. Patrick’s Day is coming up and since it is
on a Sunday, that presents us with some
opportunities as well as some challenges. We
are already deep in the planning, and we need
your help. We are hoping to really make the
whole weekend, not just one day, a celebration of
St. Patrick and our Heritage. As of now, we are
planning on the Flag Raising and Opening
Festivities at the Capitol on Friday at 8:00 am, the
Parade on Saturday at 12:00 pm with muster at
the Cathedral at 11:30 am, and Mass at the
Cathedral on Sunday at 11:00 am. We will need
some help with some of these events so that they
run smoothly. In the interest of tying these three
events together in a St. Patrick’s Day weekend, |
encourage you to think of ideas for smaller
events to put on in between to help keep the
interest going all weekend. So, please attend the
upcoming meetings and find your niche in our
events.

Fundraising is another issue that we need to
take more notice of as we proceed. Many of the
missions and events that we perform cost
money, so we need to have money to spend on
those things. The Easter and Thanksgiving
Blessings, Project St. Patrick, the Carroll
Scholarships can be expensive, especially with
inflation the way it is going, so we need help.
Last Year, through

President’s message continued on page 2
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President’s message from page 1

Brother Pat McKelvey’s tireless efforts, we
were able to get “No Coward’s Epitath” at the
Myrna Loy and raised a goodly amount of money
for the AOH and the LAOH. We have another
opportunity to do something very similar this year,
but we need your help, not only in purchasing
tickets (and Thank You to all of you who did), but
in selling tickets and getting the word out in the
community. We also need your advice on the
timing of this event and on any other potential
fundraisers that could be beneficial to the AOH.

One other major event that is coming up is our
National Convention in August in Orlando,
Florida. We have the potential to greatly affect
the future of the AOH. Montana has over 20
Delegate Seats at the Convention and this gives
Montana a noticeable and valuable voting bloc. In
the Virtual Convention in 2020, Montana made
waves with the power that we were able to project
and we got Bobby Meherns of Anaconda elected
as a Director. Bobby is now running for Treasurer
and if he wins and moves up the seats in the “Top
Four”, he will be President in 2036, which also
happens to be the 200th Anniversary of the AOH in
America. | think that you can all see how important
this can be for Montana and the changes that we will
be able to affect for the future. | challenge all of you
to think about attending and helping to forge those
changes.

To tie it back to the fundraising aspect, when
| went to the National Convention in 2022, |
received “scholarships” from the Division and the
State to help defray the costs. If we can continue
to raise funds, we can do that again and make
sure that we have all of the Delegate Seats filled.
It is also a great chance to meet and get to know
your brothers and sisters from around the country
and make lifelong friendships.

Wow, this one got long, sorry (NOT). Hope to
see you all at the next few meetings.

Slan - Patrick %

1
|
|
|
|
|
|
|

I'As of today, the St Patrick’s

| Also, we will not be able to get

St Patrick’s
Celebrations 2024

The Thomas Francis Meagher
Division will go forward and
plan for St Patrick’s
Celebrations this year.

Parade is planned for
Saturday, March 16, 2024.

together after the parade at
Bert & Ernies. If you haven’t
herd Toby has sold Bert &
Ernies.

We will again raise the lIrish
Flag on our State Capitol at
8:00 am on Friday, March 15,
2024.

Our St Patrick’s Day Mass will
be at the Cathedral of St
Helena at 11:00 am Sunday, St
Patrick’s Day.

We have decided not to have
our St Patrick’s Day dinner
this year.

the New Y
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Ct. PatriCk’s Day
Festivities
202¢
Friday, March 15th

«ANNUAL IRISH FLAG RAISING
8 am ~ Front of State Capital

~ANNUAL CAPITOL ROTUNDA CELEBRATION
8:15 am ~ Capitol Rotunda
+«Official Proclamations
« Tiernan Irish Dancers
«The Pipes and Drums of the Black Devils

Saturday, March 16th

#ANNUAL ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARADE
12 noon ~ Downtown Helena

Sunday, March 17th

~*CATHOLIC MASS

11:00 am ~ Cathedral of St. Helena
All Events sponsored by the
Helena Ancient Qrder of Hibernians
And Ladies Ancient Qrder of Hibernianhs
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Your AOH Dues
of $50 is Due
P.O. Box 1916
Helena, MT 59624
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